
 

 

We are sending wave after wave of Christian Clergy to Korea 
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Brothers and sisters, 

 

We hope you are having a great time in this beautiful weather. 

 

Our Continental Director, Demian Dunkley is spending more and more time in Korea to assist with 

efforts to bring attention to the attacks on True Mother and our church.  

 

Now we are sending wave after wave of Christian Clergy from around America and from all over the 

world to show support for True Mother. Please pray for the situation there. 

 

God Bless 

 

God Bless, 

 

Kevin and Masako Thompson 

 


